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Dear Parents,  

What a fantastic week it has been.  

We have had sports day for Upper and Lower School and the children showed great 

spirit during the events. We hope you enjoyed seeing some more competitive 

elements added back into the day for Upper School. We are already in discussion 

about adding some races in for Lower School next year! 

Mrs Smith and Mrs Brown attended a Slough Music event at 

the Hexagon in Reading on Monday. It was yet again 

another superb event organised by Slough Music Service 

and our children were able to participate. Two of our own 

pupils even had a solo to perform. We are always so grateful 

for the hard work that Mrs Smith puts into the 

school with our music provision.  

Next week we will be having our transition 

afternoon on Tuesday 1st July where the children 

will have the opportunity to meet their new class 

teacher. I will be writing to parents on Monday 

regarding the staffing for September. I am still 

waiting for news from Slough Borough Council about the potential move into one 

building. As it is unlikely that a decision will be made by Tuesday, the children will 

visit the classroom where year groups are currently based. We will arrange another 

time for the children to visit their new classrooms before the end of term if the 

proposed move goes ahead.  

Don’t forget that tomorrow is our first ever OLOP Fest. Please do try and come along 

and enjoy the day if you can. There will be live music, a bar, BBQ, bouncy castle and 

much more to do.  

This Sunday in Collective Worship we look to Peter and Paul, who both have unique 

roles to play in the mission of the Church. Peter is the rock on which Jesus would 

build the Church, and Paul leads Jesus’ missionary work through his letters and 

teaching. Both are heroic followers of Jesus who we can be inspired by.  

Simon Peter replied, “You are the Christ, the Son of the living God.” And Jesus 

answered him, “Blessed are you, Simon Bar-Jonah! For flesh and blood has not 

revealed this to you, but my Father who is in Heaven. And I tell you, you are Peter, 

and on this rock I will build my Church…”  (Matthew 16:16-18) 

Wishing you all a happy weekend.  

Mr Stopps 

Important June/July 

dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine – 93.9% 

RHC—St Joseph – 93.9% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska – 92.8% 

Yr1—St Bernadette – 95.7% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta – 95.8% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene – 96% 

Yr3—St Paul – 94.9% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres – 94.3% 

Yr4—St Peter – 96.1% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco – 95.2% 

Yr5—St Thomas More – 95.3% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi – 95.4% 

Yr6—St Maximilian – 96.3% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita – 94.5% 

Whole School—95.1% 
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PLEASE SEE FULL  

CALENDAR OVERLEAF 



UPCOMING DATES 

Important May/June/July dates: 
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Monday June 30th  

Year 3 Violin Assembly—9:15am-9:45am 

 

Tuesday July 8th  

Year 6 Production to parents—1:30pm 

Year 6 Production to parents—6pm 

 

Wednesday July 9th  

OLOP School Feast Day 

Year 6 Leavers Mass at School — 10.30am — Parents Welcome 

Year 6 Production to parents—6pm 

 

Friday 11th July 

Friends Coffee Morning—8:40am-10am 

End of Year Reports sent home 

 

Monday 14th July 

French Day (Bastille Day) - Wear something French related 

 

Thursday 17th July 

Year 6 Leavers Disco—5:30pm– 7:30pm 

 

Friday 18th July 

End of Term  - Nursery to Year 6 –3:25pm/3:30pm 

 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

NURSERY — Grace 

RHA—St Valentine— Whole Class 

RHC—St Joseph— Whole Class 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska— Lara 

Yr1—St Bernadette— Whole Class 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta— Macie 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene— Iga 

Yr3—St Paul— Dawid and Kaleb 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres— Rafid 

Yr4—St Peter— Gabriella 

Yr4—St John-Bosco— Shai 

Yr5—St Thomas More— Fionn 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi— Brooklyn 

Yr6—St Maximilian— Amelsona 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita— Yuvraj 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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VOLUNTEERS 
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We are currently looking for any volunteers who would be willing 
to come into school and do some gardening. This would entail 

maintaining the pots, weeding, tidying up the small garden areas 
outside Year 1 and the prayer garden.  

Anyone willing to volunteer will have a DBS completed.  

Please contact: post@olopprimary.co.uk 

Thank you  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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OLOP Fest      

Not long to go now! It is only 1 day until OLOPFest  
on the 28th June and we are so excited to welcome you  
to our first ever Family Festival.  
 

We have a fantastic music line up: Daft! the Haystacks Band, Sing4You 

Community Choir and our wonderful school choir are all performing and will be sure to provide and 

afternoon to remember.  

We will also have bouncy castles, games, a splash zone, pocket money stall and lots of food and drink 

options, including BBQ, cookies & other sweet treats, ice creams, bubble tea and our OLOP Bar. Bring a 

picnic blanket or camping chair and settle in for an amazing afternoon.  

Tickets for OLOP Fest are available through Ticket Tailor (using this link https://buytickets.at/

friendsofolop/1709972) and our early bird tickets are priced at £5 each (for adults and children). Once our 

early bird tickets are sold out, tickets will be £8 for adults (children’s price remains at £5). All tickets are 

subject to a 25p booking fee. Under 3’s are free. Early Bird Tickets close today (Friday 27th June 2025) 

If you are able to able during the day at the festival, please speak to one of the Friends of OLOP members 

who will show you where to go.  

Thanks for your support and we look forward to seeing you all 

there! 

 

Friends of OLOP 

 

https://buytickets.at/friendsofolop/1709972
https://buytickets.at/friendsofolop/1709972


NEW PARENT FORUM FOR SLOUGH 
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SEND SUPPORT 
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Please see flyer below regarding our upcoming workshops and courses from GEMs: 



MADE IN BGS 
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CHILD’S BIBLE OFFER 
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CHURCH BULLETIN  
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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